
 
 
 

Dear Ms McKay 
 
Re: A303 Amesbury to Berwick Down (TR010025) – Wiltshire Council Issue Specific 
Hearing Attendance Notification 
 
Further to the publication of the Notification of Hearings letter for the above referenced 
scheme on 7th May 2019, Wiltshire Council’s attendance at the Issue Specific Hearings will 
be as follows: 
 

Date Hearing Wiltshire Council Representatives 
4th June Draft DCO 

Paul Brown (QC) 
Parvis Khansari 

Frank Cain 
Karen Jones 

Mike Wilmott 
Vicky Roberts 

5th – 6th June 
Cultural Heritage, 
including Hydrological 
Implication for Blick Mead 

Melanie Pomeroy-Kellinger 
Andrew Minting 
 
6th June only: 
Carli Van Niekerk 
Mike Wilmott 

7th June Landscape and Visual 
Effects and Design  

11th June 

Flood Risk, Groundwater 
Protection, Geology, 
Land Contamination, 
Waste and Material 
Management 

Carli Van Niekerk 
Fiona Elphick 
John Carter 
Gary Tomsett 
Sarah Marshall 
Jason Day 

12th June Noise and Vibration, 
Health and Wellbeing 

John Carter 
Gary Tomsett 
Michael Allum 

13th June Traffic and Transportation 

Allan Creedy 
Phil Tilley 
Richard Broadhead 
Sarah Marshall 

24th May 2019 
 
Wendy McKay 
Lead Member of the Panel of Examining 
Inspectors (TR010025) 
The Planning Inspectorate 
National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 
 
 
 

Highways and Environment 
County Hall 

Bythesea Road  
Trowbridge  

Wiltshire 
                                      BA14 8JN 

   
 
 

Your ref: TR010025 
Our ref: A303-AFP022 Issue Specific Hearing 

Attendance Notification 24.05.19  



Date Hearing Wiltshire Council Representatives 
14th June Biodiversity, Biological 

Environment and Ecology Fiona Elphick (morning only) 

 
Furthermore, Richard Broadhead will be attending the hearing on the 7th June and Heather 
Blake on the 12th June in an observational capacity.  The following officers will also be 
attending the hearing on 13th June in an observational capacity: Hannah Jones, Julie 
Cleave, Ian Fry, Chris Manns, Heather Blake, Mark Wiltshire and Sally Madgwick. 
 
Some additional Wiltshire Council officers may attend these hearings as required, for 
example, further representatives may be required to attend depending on comments made 
in relation to the Council’s Local Impact Report, which will not be known until submissions 
made at Deadline 3 on 31st May are published.  The Council will notify the ExA of the 
names of those additional representatives as soon as reasonably possible. 
 
Paul Brown (QC) will be speaking on behalf of the Council at these hearings. 
 
Wiltshire Council’s attendance at the Compulsory Acquisition Hearings will be confirmed to 
the ExA by 2nd July as requested. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Parvis Khansari 
Director 
Highways and Environment 
 
Direct line: 01225 713340 
Email: parvis.khansari@wiltshire.gov.uk  

mailto:parvis.khansari@wiltshire.gov.uk



